
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
DATE:  December 15, 2022 

PUBLISH BY: Please publish this legal notice three times for three consecutive weeks starting on 
the earliest possible date. 

TO:   Holdrege Daily Citizen 
Minden Courier 

 
FROM:  Carie B. Lynch 

Administrative Secretary 
 

Please forward Proof of Publication for the following Notice: 

ELECTION VACANCY NOTICE 

The Tri-Basin Natural Resources District Board of Directors has a vacancy for a Sub-
District 5 Director effective January 1, 2023.  The vacancy exists for the term, Starting 
January 1, 2023, for two years. 
 
Sub-District #5 Boundary:  All of Grant (5N-13W), Cosmo (5N-14W), Sherman (5N-15W), 
Hayes (6N-15W) and Oneida (5N-16W) Townships in Kearney County and the South and 
Center election wards of the City of Minden in Kearney County, as they exist on December 
14, 2021. 

 
Anyone who resides in these counties and is interested in applying for this vacancy should 
submit a written request to the Tri-Basin NRD office at 1723 Burlington St., Holdrege, 
NE  68949, or call (308) 995-6688 by the close of business on January 20, 2023.  Interested 
parties can visit the NRD office or call (308) 995-6688 for more information. 
 

About Tri-Basin Natural Resources District  

Tri-Basin Natural Resources District (NRD) protects lives, property, and the future of Gosper, 
Phelps, and Kearney counties through a wide-range of stewardship, management, and education 
programs—from tree planting to groundwater quality and quantity monitoring, from irrigation 

Tri-Basin NRD 
1723 Burlington Street 
Holdrege, NE  68949 

Phone:  (308) 995-6688              
Fax:  (308) 995-6992                

Email:  tribasin@tribasinnrd.org 



management to outdoor recreation and more. Activities and projects of Tri-Basin NRD are 
reviewed and approved by a locally elected board of directors.  Tri-Basin NRD is one of 23 Natural 
Resource Districts across the state.  For more information, visit tribasinnrd.org or call (308) 995-
6688. 

# # # 


	FROM:  Carie B. Lynch

